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The North Mandurah Junior Football Club (NMJFC) recognizes that all parents should 
have  the  opportunity  to  be  actively  involved  in  their  children’s sport.The NMJFC 
encourages parents to develop their skills in a variety of roles. 

 
The NMJFC believes it is important for the development of players and for increasing the 
depth and strength of the club that coaches should be rotated at least every two years in 
the under 9 to 13’s age groups. 

 
The NMJFC will provide opportunities for all parents to coach by: 

 

• Offering nominations for coaching positions each year in all age groups 
 
• Placing  a  two  year  maximum  term  on  head  coaching  positions  in  the  9  to  13 

competition (subject to parent interest and nomination) 

• Allocating coaching positions based upon experience and criteria as set out in the 
 

Coach Allocation Procedure for 14 – 16’s. 
 
 
The NMJFC will develop the skills of coaches by: 

 

• Providing free Level1 coaching and subsidized level 2 
 
• Providing skills workshops during the season 
 
• Providing opportunities for coaches to network and share experiences and ideas 
 
The NMJFC will expect their coaches to: 

 
• Know the rules of AFL and the current Peel District Junior Competition by-laws 
 
• Abide by the rules and by-laws 

 
• To follow the NMJFC Code of Conduct 

 
• Be positive role models for players, other volunteers, and to represent the Club in a   

positive manner at all times 

 

 
Policy Review 
 
To ensure this policy continues to be relevant for club operation and that it reflects 
community expectations, the policy will be reviewed annually. 

 
 
This policy has been approved by the Committee of North Mandurah Junior Football 
Club on 1st October 2016. 
 


